
From: J. Colman  
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 2:36 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2024/0078/T 
 
I object to the above application because the applicant:   
1) has not followed the rules  
 
The form stipulates that   
“where trees are being felled, please give your proposals for planting 
replacement trees (including quantity, species, position and size) or 
reasons for not wanting to replant.” 
 
The applicant has failed to give proposals. 
 
and  
 
2) has applied to remove a section of important tree line. 
 
The two cypresses form part of a long canopy chain that connects all 
along the Lancaster Grove and Eton Avenue internal border. This allows 
birds and squirrels to remain above ground for over 200m. Removing 
these trees would damage habitats and foraging patterns. They need to 
replaced with other mature trees first, before applying to remove healthy 
trees.  
 
Jonathan Colman 
32 Eton Avenue 
NW3 3HL 
 


